
A Pep Club is being formed for the 2023 – 2024 basketball season. The purpose of the Pep Club is 

to provide support and school spirit for all home games at Heirway Christian Academy. The club 

is being formed by Mrs. Scott with the assistance of Mrs. Motes (2nd grade teacher).  

The Pep Club is for girls in grades 5th – 10th grade. Please sign below if your daughter is 

interested in being a part of the Pep Club and more information will be sent home next week. 

Please return it to your child’s teacher  

Blessings,  

Mrs. Scott  

 

Yes, we are interested in being a part of the Heirway Christian Academy Pep Club: 

Student’s Name: _______________________________________________   

Grade: _______________________________________________________   

Teacher: ______________________________________________________   

Parent Signature: _______________________________________________  

  

  

  

  

  


